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Centuria Capital Limited 

Payment date for Final Dividend brought forward  

 

 

Centuria Capital Limited (ASX code: “CNI”) advises that the payment date for the final dividend of 1.5 cents 

per share fully franked, as declared on 22 August 2014, has been brought forward 17 days to                              

29th October 2014.   

 

 

 

- Ends – 

 

For more information or to arrange an interview, please contact: 

Matthew Coy 
Company Secretary/Chief Financial Officer 
Centuria Capital 
Phone: 02 8923 8923 / 0412 557 224 
Email: matthew.coy@centuria.com.au 

John McBain 
Group CEO 
Centuria Capital 
Phone: 02 8923 8923 / 0417 868 869 
Email: john.mcbain@centuria.com.au 

 

 

 

About Us 

Centuria Capital “CNI” is an ASX-listed specialist investment manager with $2 billion in funds under management. We offer a 

diverse range of investment opportunities – from tax-effective investment bonds to unlisted property funds.  Our drive, allied with 

our inside knowledge of the sector and intimate understanding of our clients, allows us to transform opportunities into rewarding 

investments.  
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